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Important Dates: 

9/27 Half Day/Grandparents Day 

10/2 Picture Day 

 

 
Reminders: 

 Please check your child’s daily folder Monday through 

Friday. Sign and Return if needed or keep at home if 

classwork. 

 Please send in the library book your child checked out. 

We will visit the library every Monday to check out 

something new. 

 Please sign up for a snack for Grandparents Day (look for 

sign up sheet on Monday). 

 Please also sign up for a conference slot if you have not! 

Home Talk: 
As fall approaches us next week, use your sense of sight 

and take a nature walk around your neighborhood. Look for 

any signs of fall!  

This Week in ELA:  

We focused on letters Uu, Vv, Ww, Xx, Yy, and Zz. We 

identified the letters, noticed the straight and 

curved lines that help form them, and talked a little 

bit about their sounds. We identified sight words he 
and had. We also read and acted out Humpty Dumpty. 
In independent reading, we focused on storybooks. It 

was so fun to introduce some of our favorites to each 

other. We know we can retell a familiar story even if we 

can’t read all the words. During writing workshop, we 

learned how to stretch out the words sloooowly while 

listening for each sound. We also discussed picturing the 

topic we want to write about, and putting all the details 

into the picture and words. 

This Week in Math: 

We practiced writing numbers zero through five. We 

learned simple rhymes that help us remember them like, 

“Around the tree, around the tree, that’s the way to make a 

three.” Practice counting objects around the house and 

writing the number of objects counted. 

 

 

October 1 Ava, Avery 
October 3 Abigail 
October 8 Andrew 

October 10 Taylin, Thomas L. 
October 14 Mrs. McKenna 

October 16 Tyler 
October 28- Landon M. 

 

 

Each week, teachers will pick a student who has done a 

great job being a “bucket filler,” or a kind friend. This 

week, our bucket fillers are: 

Mary Sue McGee and Ava Smiley 

This Week in Science: 

We continued learning about our five senses. We 

experimented with our sense of hearing and our sense of 

sight. We heard different sounds and guessed what they 

were (like a phone ringing or a fan moving air).  We tried 

to go back to our seat from the rug without using our 

sense of sight. It was tough! We also took a five senses 

walk around our school grounds. We know we use all five 

senses to learn about the world.  


